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WE WOULD LIKE TO KINDLY INVITE
YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN

THE lll. CROSS-CHAPTER WORKSHOP

THE FUTURE OF
THE EURO AND THE
EUROZONE

ON OCTOBER 8TH 2018
THE RECTOR'S LOUNGE OF
THE UNIVERSITY OF ECONOMICS, PRAGUE
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THE FINAL STUDENTS" PAPER PRESENTATION
WILL TAKE PLACE AT 18:00

IT WOULD BE OUR PLEASURE
TO HAVE YOU!

CESKA S
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